
 

From: ROBYN KERVES   
Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2017 8:09 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: RE: Rate increase objection 
 
Dear , 
Thank you for the follow email after our phone conversation. Our executive committee members 
feel that there was insufficient time to lodge objectives to the tribunal against an hugh rate increase. 
The main reason is that the majority of ratepayers in all the small villages in SCC have a limited 
income ie Pensions and will have trouble absorbing this increase. We need SCC to look at alternative 
measures to raise the money they require. Eg Tourist tax etc. 
Yours truly 
Robyn Kerves.  
President 
Conjola Community Association 

 




